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09 July 2025 
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing  to provide you with important information regarding the upcoming academic 
year. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that our staffing arrangements will remain consistent, ensuring 
continuity for our pupils. The class allocations are as follows: 
 
Acorns class will continue to be led by Miss Cooke and Mrs Taylor.  
Conkers class will be taught by Mrs Bennett and then Mrs Mitchell on Wednesday 
afternoons. They will be supported by Mrs Raines, Mrs Richardson, and Miss Cooke (on 
Mondays).  
Oak Trees class will be taught by Miss Templeman and then Mrs Mitchell on Thursday and 
Friday afternoons. They will be supported by Miss Mitchelmore, Mrs Peel, Mrs Jacques, and 
Mrs Richardson on Wednesdays. 
Mrs Stockill will continue to deliver Music and French lessons on Fridays. Our extended 
provision will be maintained with Breakfast Club supervised by Miss Woodcock, Mrs Isaacs, 
and Mrs Taylor, whilst After School Club will be run by Miss Woodcock and Miss Cooke. Miss 
Woodcock will also continue in her role as Kitchen Assistant. 
 
Please note the following important changes to our PE arrangements. Pupils should come to 
school wearing their PE kits on designated PE days. Conkers class will have PE on 
Wednesdays and Oak Trees class will have a double PE lesson on Friday afternoons. 
Further details regarding Forest School days will be included in the class curriculum 
newsletter, which will be distributed on the first day of the new term. 
 
I would like to remind you that Monday 1st September is a staff training day, and pupils will 
return to school on Tuesday 2nd September. 
 
As we approach the summer break, I would like to extend my best wishes to all our families 
for a safe and happy summer. 
 
My best wishes 
Sian Mitchell 
 
Headteacher 
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